
The Water Works and Sewer Board of the City of Anniston, Alabama 

931 Noble Street, Suite 200 -- P.O. Box 2268 

Anniston, AL 36202 

www.awwsb.org 

Public Hearing Notice 

Anniston City Meeting Center: Room B

615 Noble St, Anniston, AL 36201 

Wednesday, September 27, 2023 

The Anniston Water Works and Sewer Board (AWWSB) will hold a public meeting on 

Wednesday, September 27, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss t.he 

proposed 2023 State Revolving Funds (SRF) application that AWWSB plans to submit to the 

Alabama Department of Environmental Management for funding consideration. All citizens 

are encouraged to attend and voice if he/she are for or against the topic. 

The Environmental Information Document pertaining to this project is available in the 

Anniston Water Works and Sewer Board office located at 931 Noble Street, Anniston, AL 

36201 for review Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

If you or someone attending have a disability which may require special services, materials 

or assistance or need further information, please contact Van Heibel at (256) 231-7675. 

Date & Time Posted 

8/30/2023


